
 

Road Safety Awareness Workshop 

           The issue of road safety requires 

sensitivity, persistence, and continuous 

efforts to bring about behavioural change 

among drivers, enforcement officials, road 

agencies, and bystanders. In line with the 

CBSE initiative ‘Sadak Suraksha 

Abhiyan’ (Suraksha Reloaded), the 

Disaster Management Committee of DPS 

Maruti Kunj organized a Road Safety 

Awareness Workshop on 18th and 19th 

August 2025 for students of Nursery to 

Grade X. 

          The workshop aimed to sensitize 

students about the value of life, the 

importance of road safety rules, and the 

need for responsible traffic habits. 

          Students were informed about traffic 

regulations and the significance of various 

traffic signs. Some short films under ‘Sadak 

Suraksha ki Pathshala’ were also screened.        

         The workshop concluded with a 

questionnaire for the students of Grades 

VI–X, conducted by Rakshit Nandal, Rudra 

Malik and Divesh Chouhan of Class X, 

which encouraged active participation and 

reflection. 

       This initiative served as a significant 

step in instilling awareness and nurturing 

young students as responsible future 

citizens and agents of change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


